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[14468] February 19, 2002 TO: INTERNATIONAL OPERATIONS ADVISORY COMMITTEE No.
6-02 RE: ARTICLE -- EUROPEAN FUNDS CROSSBORDER DISTRIBUTION Attached for your
review is an article submitted by International Operations Advisory Committee member
James Kiernan of DTCC, which is co-authored by Fayez N. Akhras, President, International
Financial Services & Technology and Peter Marshall, currently Vice President, Mutual Fund
Services, DTCC and was published in the International Funds Services Review, Issue 3,
February 2001. The article “Bound by Tradition” unravels European funds cross-border
distribution problems, and suggests ways to develop an industry solution. Kathleen C.
Joaquin Director - Transfer Agency & International Operations Attachment Attachment (in
.pdf format)
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